
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 
P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 
 

Date:  January 09, 2019  

 

To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Doug Faseler, City Manager 
 
From:  Dana Losey, Grant Coordinator 
 
Subject: TDEM-Section 404 Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) 

 
 
The Texas Division of Emergency Management has announced a grant program to support 
recovery, mitigation and standards in the after effect of Hurricane Harvey. The City is applying 
for monies to fund the Hidalgo Low Water Crossing Intersection with US 90/Kingsbury St Project.  
 
The application process for the TDEM program consists of a TDEM application with narrative 
documents. We are applying for $420,393.95 with a cost share of $140,131.31. This grant will 
fund the installation of concrete culverts to help convey the run off during rain events.  The 
improvements to this intersection are currently out to bid and if awarded the monies will be 
used to offset the costs of these improvements.  
 
This application was submitted in full on December 31, 2018 to TDEM in accordance with the 
grant requirements.  
 
 

 


